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Girlguiding Shropshire Stay at home Sleepover – Leaders notes. 

What is involved?
Covid-19 may have changed the way that we have to do things, but it doesn’t stop us from doing them in a different way! Let’s keep our guiding light shining with our very own virtual ‘Stay at Home Sleepover’, from all corners of the county and all sections of Girlguiding Shropshire.
This virtual event will start on the May Bank Holiday weekend 22nd -25th May 2020. We would like as many units and members as possible to take part at some point over that weekend. If that isn’t convenient, the challenge will continue to run through the lockdown period. 
If you are doing this as a unit then you could even theme your event if you wanted (all that we ask is that parents/guardians, ensure that their young people are acting responsibly). 
The basic challenge is the same for all sections and we have pulled together some extra ideas if the girls would like to take it further, of course you can add your own ideas and go freestyle! 
Then all that’s left to do is to tell us all about it! Use the hashtag #ggshropshirestayhomesleepover then upload photos to social media and tag #girlguidingshropshire in any public Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram posts. 
Always make sure that you have appropriate permission before sharing photos.

How much will it cost to take part?
Participation in the event will be free for everyone. There are selection of badges to choose from. These will be optional to purchase and are individually priced plus P&P. Attached is a badge order form for you to complete and send with payment to County Badge Secretary, Mrs M Wynn, 15 Fair Oak, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 7LR. Some badges are in stock, others will need to be ordered when trading reopens so please bear with us. 

I’ve already planned/held a similar event
At the moment we are all finding ways to adapt and be flexible – this is no exception. Feel free to order badges or call your event a ‘Stay at Home Sleepover’ if you would still like to join in. 

Any other questions? 
Please do contact us at countycommissioner@girlguidingshropshire.org.uk
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